From: seasonalrateclass

Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246

Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:52:01 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 7:27 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Catherine Barry

-- Phone --
-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My daughter co-owns a family cottage property just outside of Washago on Fairgrounds Road. It is a small log
cabin (not insulated) on 100 acres of protected land comprised of woods and wetlands (registered under the
protected forest program). We visit the cottage property in the spring a few times on day trips to clean up outside

and are back in the fall on day trips to walk the trails.

I think it would be fair to say that there are different types of seasonal properties and for this reason, I think it
would be fair to add an amendment which makes an exception for those seasonal properties whose owners really
only use electricity for 15 days or less each year. Thank you for your consideration.





